
Oregon, who claims to be a green state, has the highest diesel particulate in the nation that is truly 

alarming and disgusting. 

Industry profits over peoples health is both corrupt and costly. When the health costs are high because 

of diesel particulates (asthma, lung cancer, brain damage, emphysema, chronic lung and heart disease) 

can we really afford that high cost to the Oregon health plan? 

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Darise Weller 

dweller972@comcast.net 
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